Motion: Freedom Of The City for the Peacocks of Dunfermline

The Committee agrees that Dunfermline’s much-loved peacocks have symbolic importance to our community and wish to recognise and welcome their continued presence in and around the city.

The Committee notes that at its meeting on 11th May 2023, Fife Council agreed that Committee Powers be amended to delegate authority to the City of Dunfermline Area Committee to determine the award of Freedom of the City of Dunfermline subject to ratification by two thirds of Fife Council.

The Committee agrees to award the Freedom of the City of Dunfermline to the peacocks, and further agrees (subject to the award’s ratification by Fife Council) to arrange a presentation ceremony to mark the award.


Proposed: Cllr Derek Glen
Seconded: Cllr James Calder
 




